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I encourage those voting to ignore their party lines and whoever financed their 

campaigns. This is about what actually makes sense for your constituents, many 

being the most vulnerable amongst us. HB 3838 will cause more expense to already 

strained resources while doing nothing to actually improve the system. There are 

already guidelines in place that work which are more appropriate to individual needs, 

rather than this "blanket fix" that serves no one well...except for the union trying to get 

it through. Please vote HB 3838 down and move on to support the bills that actually 

do work for the entities directly affected. 


